
From: Scott Bates scottbates1966@gmail.com
Subject: Re: Pitch to the Japanese Ambassador to the US Kenichiro Sasae

Date: July 1, 2014 at 3:13 PM
To: Hunter Biden hbiden@rosemontseneca.com
Cc: Mike Breen mbreen@trumancnp.org, Robin McQueen rmcqueen@trumancnp.org

Thanks very much- that is  great set up for us.  Have a great Fourth of July.

On Tue, Jul 1, 2014 at 2:38 PM, Hunter Biden <hbiden@rosemontseneca.com> wrote:
Scott,

I wanted to let you know that I was unable to reach the Ambassador this week due to conflicting schedules.   However, in the
essence of time, I sent a letter to the Ambassador so that he would make the connection between my role on the CNP Board and
the upcoming delegation to Japan.  He should be able to read it before the delegation leaves for Tokyo.  I plan to follow up directly
after the delegation returns. 

Hope you enjoy the holiday weekend.

Best,
Hunter

On Sat, Jun 28, 2014 at 8:44 AM, Scott Bates <sbates@trumancnp.org> wrote:
Hunter:

Attached is a one page script for your pitch to the Japanese Ambassador on behalf of CNP and the Truman Project.  Of course
feel free to personalize.

This one pager sums up our engagement with the Japanese and provides a dollar amount ask which is realistic based on their
previous overture and giving to other think tanks in DC.

Timing is important here- Mike is taking a delegation to Tokyo next week-  so a call from you before July 4th break is an ideal set
up for us to engage and close during the summer.

Thanks again- this means a lot to our organization.  Have a great weekend and let us know how it goes or if you need anything
more.

Have a great weekend.

-- 
Scott Bates
President, The Center for National Policy
Senior Advisor, Truman National Security Project

Cell: 202-487-8909
Main: (202) 216-9723

1250 I Street NW, Suite 500
Washington, DC 20005

www.CNPOnline.org
www.TrumanProject.org

-- 

R. Hunter Biden
Rosemont Seneca Partners, LLC
1010 Wisconsin Ave., NW
Suite 705
Washington, DC 20007
(202) 333-1880

PS: We have a new address. The Truman Project and the Center for National Policy have moved to a new space at 1250 I Street
NW, Suite #500, Washington DC 20005. You're welcome to visit. And please update your address book!
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